
Open Saturdays, 9am to Noon

THE FIG 
Leaflet

540-364-1066

www.thefigleaf.org

secretary@thefigleaf.org

3043 Rectortown Rd
Rectortown, VA 20115

PO Box 301
Rectortown, VA 20140

CLOTHING NEEDED

Children’s underwear - all sizes in brand new
packaging

Junior/ Youth size clothing

 Women’s shirts 

August 2024The Fig Leaf Clothing Closet

Month of July Snapshot

Customers: 57
Clothing given: 557
Volunteers: 8
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We were so happy to see the bright faces of the school children last night at
the Back-to-School event. It was a wonderful opportunity to share more

about the Fig Leaf Clothing Closet and the valuable support it provides to our
community. We had the pleasure of giving out pencils, water bottles, and, of
course, lollipops to the kids. Their smiles were priceless! A heartfelt thank

you to all the volunteers who came out to help—we couldn't have done it
without you. Your dedication and effort made this event a great success!



Follow us on social media:
Facebook @ TheFigLeafClothingCloset

Instagram @thefigleafva

Donations:
Create a fundraiser using our donation page on our website! 

Word of mouth:
Let everyone know who and what we are!

WAYS TO SUPPORT US!

Fig Leaflet

VOLUNTEER WITH US!

Help give back to your community!
We desperately need your help!

Please go to our website,
thefigleaf.org, and visit our volunteer

page to sign up!
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